
 

 

 

August 20th 2020 

 

From: Brian Hill 

 

Subject: Public Input for The House Select Committee on Mass Violence 

Prevention and Community Safety 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my opinion on this matter. 

 

I understand by now you have received information from various Gun Control 

Groups pushing for Red Flag Laws, expanded Background Checks and other edicts 

meant to restrict my ability to keep and bear arms.   

 

My position: Texas needs Constitutional Carry and the elimination of Gun Free 

Zones which seem to attract bad people. 

  

My Observations: Red Flag Laws need to have STRICT controls with No Gray 

Areas.  Domestic Abuse and those with psychological issues as stated by their 

Doctor. 

 

Background checks for private sales will not stop Criminals, this is a simple fact. 

Creating a Registry for private sales is Government overreach and not acceptable. 

Removing every gun will not stop a zeolot/lunatic from renting a truck and 

plowing through a crowd of people which happened in Nice France in 2016. 

 

For my closing remarks I would state that disarming Law-Abiding Citizens and 

having Gun Free Zones only makes them targets for lunatics & criminals.  To 

loosely quote Thomas Jefferson…I prefer a dangerous Freedom over a peaceful 

Slavery. 

 

Regards, 

Brian Hill 

 

 

 


